
 

 
 
                                      
 

 
COVID VACCINATION CENTRE – WEDNESDAY 30TH JUNE AT LYNG HALL 
Now that vaccinations are available to everyone 
aged 18 and over, NHS staff are setting up a 
vaccination centre at Lyng Hall School on 
Wednesday 30 June from 2pm to 6pm.  
Anyone can turn up during the afternoon and 
receive their first Pfizer vaccination without 
booking. This is a great opportunity for the NHS to 
get as many eligible people vaccinated as possible.  
The session is taking place in Lyng Hall’s Conference Centre which is separate 
to the main school. Parking is available and visisotrs should enter the school 
drive from Blackberry Lane and drive through the next set of gates to the 
centre. If on foot, there will be signs directing you to the conference. 
There is no need to book, visitors can just turn up and get their Pfizer 
vaccination. We look forward to supporting the NHS and seeing as many 
people as possible. 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS BBQ 
We are thrilled that we will be able to hold 
our Year 6 Leavers BBQ . Tickets are now on 
sale! The BBQ will take place on Tuesday 20th 
July, 4:00pm to 5:30pm. Tickets can be 
purchased via SIMS Pay. There will be fun, 
games, food and mocktails. Social distancing guidelines will be followed at all 
times but we are determined to give them the send-off they deserve. We are 
only sorry that parents and carers are not allowed to join us. 
 
ONLINE SAFETY 
Please check out this great website for families all 
about online safety.  
www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/support-tools 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DOL-Y-MOCH DECEMBER 2021 
We are excited to announce that our dates for the Year 6 residential trip to 
Dol-y-Moch next academic year have been confirmed! The current Year 5s will 
be travelling to Plas Dol-y-Moch in December. Information has been sent 
home. Please return the consent form and the deposit to confirm you are 
happy for your child to attend. Dol-y-Moch have plans in 
place to safely open the centre with adaptations and 
revised policies to comply with COVID-19 guidelines, whilst 
still delivering a high-quality Outdoor Education Programme 
and an unforgettable experience for our children. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Cat Ballou are offering 10% off in-store purchases 
and online orders before 5th August 2021. Use code ‘CAT21’. Their shop is 
open in town 1-3 Burgess Monday – Saturday 9am – 5.30pm or visit 
www.catballou.co.uk with free click and collect. 
 
HEALTH & RELATIONSHIP EDUCATION PARENT SESSIONS 

The final virtual information session for parents and 
carers will be held on Wednesday 30th June 6pm-7pm. 
Thank you to those parents who have joined the 
previous sessions. Mrs O’Hara will be presenting via 
Microsoft Teams. Please find the link to the meeting 
below: 
 

MEETING 3 Wednesday 30th June 6-7pm Click  
Health Well-being & Relationship Presentation  
 

You do not need to have Microsoft Teams on your device or have to sign in to 
Microsoft. If you use the Microsoft Edge or Google Chrome browser to access 
the meeting, you can choose the ‘Continue with this browser’ option and this 
will take you straight into the meeting. For more information about accessing 
the meeting via Microsoft Teams click on Join a Meeting without a Teams 

Account 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 30th June 6pm-7pm VIRTUAL HRE Parent/Carer Information Session 

Friday 9th July – Deadline for Dol-y-Moch Consent Form and Deposit Payment 

Tuesday 20th July 4.00pm-5.30pm – Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

Wednesday 21st July – LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

Follow us on Facebook ‘Pearl Hyde Primary School Page’ and Twitter @PearlHydeSchool  

Like us and share with your friends 

 

 
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2021 
Children’s reading skills tend to dip over the 
Summer holidays and research shows that 
the Summer Reading Challenge can help to 
prevent this trend. Reading for pleasure is 
important. Reading for fun improves literacy. 
Studies have shown that those who read for 
pleasure have higher levels of empathy, 
greater self-esteem and are better able to 
cope with difficult situations. 
This year’s Summer Reading Challenge is Wild World Heroes! Be inspired to 
explore ways of helping to save the planet – and have tons of fun along the 
way! 
• Sign your child up for the Challenge at your local library 
• It’s fun and totally free! 

• Your child will be given a special collector folder to keep a record of their 
reading 

• They read at least six library books and collect stickers and rewards along 
the way 

• They receive a certificate and medal when they finish  
 

www.twitter.com/covlibraries  
www.facebook.com/covlibraries 
www.instagram.com/covlibraries 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB 
Kidz Aloud are running a holiday club 
during the summer break. Monday 26th 
July to Friday 20th August, open to all 
children aged 3-11 years. £15 per day, 
8am – 6pm with breakfast and snacks 
provided. Spaces limited, please call 
Donna Morris on 07807 873895 to book 
a place or ask any questions or email donna@kidz-aloud.co.uk.  
Visit www.kidz-aloud.co.uk  
 

Kidz Aloud have spaces in their before and after school clubs. Breakfast Club 
runs from 7.45am, £4.50 per session. After School Club runs until 6pm, £9 per 
session or if you just need a little extra time after school, until 4.30pm for 
£4.50. Call Donna Morris for more details. 
 
RELATE PARENTS INFORMATION PROGRAMME 
Relate can offer support to parents/children who are 
having difficulty communicating with an ex-partner around 
their children. Relate also offer family counselling, under 
this same programme. Both are available without charge. 
Please see the attached leaflet for more information. To book a place phone 
Jenny French at Relate, 01302 380945 or email 
jenny.french@relatecoventry.org or ask your Family Hub Worker to arrange it 
for you.  
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